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30th Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to Bangladesh
14 May 2018
Mr. President,

Finland wishes to thank Bangladesh for its national report. While we commend efforts undertaken since the last UPR-cycle to address violence against women and girls, Finland remains concerned over the high number of reports of such violence.
Finland makes the following two recommendations:
1) Firstly, we recommend that Bangladesh adopt without delay, a new non-discrimination legislation with view of promoting gender equality and that it, without discrimination on the basis of ethnicity, religion or any other status, criminalize all forms of violence against women and girls, including marital rape irrespective of the age of the victim, domestic violence and all forms of sexual abuse and harassment, ensuring also security and justice to the victims. 
2) Second, we recommend that Bangladesh ensure that police officers are adequately trained and instructed to investigate reports of harassment, attacks and death threats against journalists, media workers, human rights defenders and activists and ensure the protection of those under threat in accordance with international human rights law.
Thank you.
